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The SEEC also provided feedback, in the form of a letter, in response to the programs, policies 
and initiatives, to: 

1. The Senate for the USAB referral concerning the Faculty of Arts and Science 
2. The Provost and Vice-Principal (Academic) and the Associate Vice Provost and Dean 

(Student Affairs) for Financial Access to Post-Secondary Education by Equity-Seeking 
Students 

3. The SORC for the SEEC Mandate and Educational Equity Policy revisions. 
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